
808 Cleanups supports SB2620. Through our cleanups across the islands, we are 
aware of the damages that can occur with increased access to these man-made 
hazards and non-improved areas. However, we believe that all people should have 
access to these areas because the vast majority of outdoor enthusiasts are responsible 
users. If $82620 fails to pass, the man-made hazards and non-improved areas in 
question will continue to be closed off to the public due to a handful of bad apples 
spreading bad practices. Outdoor recreation users need to take responsibility for their 
actions and hold themselves and not the state accountable for when accidents 
happen. We want to work with the State, City and County, and other organizations to 
makes these spaces cleaner, safer, and more beautiful for locals and tourists to 
enjoy. Thank you for your service and consideration. 


